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Wyatt, Rosie

From: Nanou <cnanou@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, April 15, 2025 8:29 AM
To: City Council
Subject: I’m a Capitola resident—Vote YES on the trail and Keep the Rail

Dear Capitola City Council, 
 
As a resident of Capitola, I am writing to strongly encourage you to vote YES on the construction of 
the trail for our community. This project will provide safe, easy, and accessible recreation and 
transportation options for residents of all ages. 
I also urge the council not to get involved in an expensive and unnecessary legal battle over control of 
the rail line, which the city does not own. Such a fight would be a waste of Capitola’s limited 
resources—resources that would be far better spent on projects that directly benefit our residents, 
like the trail. 
Please support the trail and keep Capitola’s focus on what matters most: improving the quality of life 
for everyone in our city. 
Thank you for your consideration. 
 
Sincerely, 
Anne Guionnet 
Capitola Resident since 2010 


